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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
Office for Information Technology
Bureau of IT Procurement
555 Walnut St., 6th Floor 102
Harrisburg, PA  17105-2675

June 7, 2011

Subject: Clarification to Request for Information OIT-RFI-1101

To all Suppliers:

This communication is intended to further clarify the Commonwealth’s definition of “Software as a Service” (SaaS) with regard to RFI OIT-RFI-1101, which was published on June 2, 2011.  For purposes of this RFI, SaaS refers to vendor provided and hosted software, rather than vendor hosting of a Commonwealth provided solution.  This RFI is also seeking information specific to hosting services for software solutions, not for all hosted offerings such as storage.

OIT and the Commonwealth would appreciate you taking the time to review the RFI information in the attached documents and providing feedback on the included questions by June 15th, 2011. 


Sincerely,


Kathryn A. Hartzell
Enterprise Procurement Services Division Chief
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